
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Mark your calendars for the commemoration of the national 

Dads Take Your Child to School Day (DTYCTSD).  

 

Join the New Jersey Department of Children and Families in its  

celebration of fathers, uncles, grandpas and all the men  

who have had a positive impact on your students’ lives.  

 

DCF’s Family and Community Partnerships encourages you  

to start the school year off with healthy father-child  

activities that connect dads and father-figures with their child’s  

education on September 17th and throughout the year. 

 

We want to hear from you, email us your father-child story: 

dtyctsd@dcf.nj.gov     
 

 

Want more details? Contact Sheena Anene at (609) 888-7396, sheena.anene@dcf.nj.gov  

For more information visit https://nj.gov/dcf/families/fathers_are_important.html    
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